


percent (-5.6%) as proposed by the NCCI. 

Upon reviewing the information provided by the NCCI, the information presented to the 

Advisory Council by the Advisory Council's actuary, and the Department's consulting actuary, it 

is the determination of the Commissioner to APPROVE the NCCI Loss Cost Filing 

recommending an overall decrease of five and six tenths percent (-5.6%) from the voluntary loss 

cost level. The Workers' Compensation Voluntary Loss Cost and Rating Values are 

APPROVED and shall become effective March 1, 2022. 

It is so ORDERED.

ENTERED AND EXECUTED November  16, 2021. 
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